
May 23, 2008

Repaving set to begin on Highway 63 north of Grassland
Grassland... Repaving work on 70 kilometres of Highway 63 from Highway 55 to north of Lyle Creek
is scheduled to begin May 25. Work will be restricted to daylight hours and the posted speed limit will
be reduced at various locations from 100 km/h to 80km/h and 50 km/h within the construction zone.
Work will commence north of Lyle Creek and proceed southward toward Highway 55 throughout the
summer. Construction is scheduled to be completed by the end of October, weather permitting. 

Motorists should use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people. Motorists are reminded that
fines for speeding are doubled through construction zones when workers are present.
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Media inquiries may be directed to: 
Heather McLachlan
Communications
Alberta Transportation
780-422-7070

Randy Block
Focus Corporation Limited
780-996-2628

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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